

King and Queen County started a new initia-

tive at its December School Board meeting. A Central High School (CHS) alumnus will be

recognized each month. The first recipient of the award went to Percy E. Pollard, Sr. who is the son of the late George Thomas and Hattie Taylor Pollard. He graduated from CHS in 1961. He graduated from Virginia State University in 1966 with a Bachelor's Degree in industrial education electronics and a Master's Degree in May 1997 in vocational technical education. Pollard is currently the Great Aspirations Scholarship Program (GRASP) advisor at CHS, helping seniors find resources for col-

lege. Photographed (from left) are Pollard and Dr. Carol B. Carter, division superintendent.